
 

 

February 16, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Richard Carlson, Chairperson 
House Committee on Taxation 
Statehouse, Room 274-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Carlson: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2176 by House Committee on Taxation 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2176 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2176 would amend existing law to delay the date by which governing bodies of all 
taxing subdivisions must certify to the county clerk the amount of property tax to be levied from 
on or before August 25, to on or before September 25.   
 
 According to the Kansas Department of Revenue, passage of HB 2176 would have no 
fiscal effect on the state budget.  The League of Kansas Municipalities believes that passage of 
the bill has the potential to save cities money the first year, because it would give them an 
additional month to analyze their budget and make projections for the upcoming year.  The 
Department of Education reports school districts would not be affected by the date change. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 


